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Clay Preshaw 
AfTeam Leader 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Clay, 

At first I was sceptical of how Wallarah 2 Coal Project could go ahead without harming the 
environment of the Central Coast and especially the water supply. 

However, after researching all about the project I am confident that it will not cause harm to 
the Central Coast. It will take place in a relatively small area and Wallarah 2 has affirmed 
their commitment to the water supply. It is also important to note that transport of coal with 
not take place on roads, but underground and by rail. 

The amount of jobs created by the project (over 1000) as well as the revenue created will far 
outweigh the negatives — which from my research are very little. 

I believe it is important that the Central Coast region is allowed to develop and keep moving 
this is essential for the community's future. 

Kind Regards, 
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